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Summary:

The Press Department of the Swedish Ministry for Foreign Affairs writes that the North
Korean Ambassador Gil Jae-gyeong met with Political Department head Leif Leifland and
adds that the Ministry is waiting for the police investigation into the North Korean
smuggling case as well.
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SVAR PA J?USSPMGA. 

1976-10-19 

Besked till !fr. enligt Leifland, anq&~nde 
Nordkoreas ambassadör. · · 

P! egen beqlran fick den nordkoreanske ambassadören 
~il Jae Gyon9 pA tisdagsf6rmidda9en företräde 
hos chefen för UD:s politiska avdelning, 
·Leif Leifland. Ambassadörens lrende var att 9e 
förklaringar till den publicitet scim f6rekommit 

· i morqontidninqarna. ·· 

UD avvaktar, som vi redan sade·p& m!ndagskvällen, 
~lisena vidare utredninq i arendet. Denna 
beräknas vara färdig först om några dagar. 

Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

C 53	[illegible handwriting]

UTRIKESDEPARTEMENTET [Ministry for Foreign Affairs]
Press Department
ANSWER TO THE PRESS QUESTIONS
1976-10-19

[Illegible signatures]

Notification to TT, according to Leifland, about the Ambassador of North Korea.

At his own request, the North Korean Ambassador Kil Jae Gyong [Gil Jae-gyeong] held
an audience with the head of the Political Department of the Utrikesdepartementet,
Leif Leifland, on Tuesday morning. The Ambassador's intention was to give
explanations of the publicity that appeared in the morning newspapers.

The Utrikesdepartementet is awaiting the further investigation of the police into the
case, as we already said on Monday night. This is expected to be completed only in a
few days.

[Illegible signature]


